
YEAR 5 NEWSLETTER 

Parent Information Evening 

The PowerPoint slides from our Parent Information Evening are now up on the school 

website. Click on ‘Parents’-‘Letters to Parents by Year Group’-‘Year 5’ to find the link.  

Pedestrian Training 

We have been trying to reschedule pedestrian training for Year 5 children that they 

should have taken part in during the summer term of Year 4. Unfortunately, the 

council are currently unable to provide the school with this service despite our many 

inquiries.  

We have therefore decided to refund those of you that paid for the training. Please 

look out for £2 in your ParentPay accounts over the coming weeks. 

Planetarium 

Next week, on Tuesday 8th October, Warwick University’s Astrophysics group will be 

visiting us and they will be bringing along their inflatable planetarium dome! Inside the 

dome, children will be watching a short film called ‘We Are Aliens’ which is suitable 

for ages 7-12. The film will explore the solar system and beyond in the hunt for 

habitable environments and alien life. We are really excited for the team from 

Warwick University to share their knowledge and fascination about the universe! 

5G Class Assembly 

Mrs Giles’ class will be performing their class assembly on Friday 11th October at 2pm in 

the Infant Hall. We look forward to seeing you all there! 

If your child is in 5G and they have a sun cap at home, please could they bring this 

into school as part of their costume? Please don’t purchase anything new though – it’s 

only needed for a small part of the assembly.  

 

          Mrs Giles             Miss Gieron             Miss Keogh  
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